
Waltham 

                                             Public Schools 
 
 

 

                              
School Committee 

 
 

 

 
Waltham School Committee 

And 
Waltham School Building Committee 

 
Will hold a Joint Workshop  

 
Wednesday, June 28, 2017  

6:00 p.m. 
Cannon Lecture Hall – Waltham High School 

617 Lexington Street 
 

The purpose of the workshop is to further discuss and explore the 
potential for a new Waltham High School 

at the Walter E. Fernald Property 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


